
Let the CFPB hear from you about our financial education resources.

Be on the lookout for an email from CFPB_FinEx@cfpb.gov.

The Consumer Financial Protection Bureau needs your feedback to help shape our financial 

education planning for programs and resources. If you are willing to use 15-20 minutes of your

valuable time to complete an on-line survey from the CFPB please click here to complete the 

survey.  The survey will remain open until September 30, 2022. 

Survey Details 

 The survey will be administered through Qualtrics which is a third party who also maintains

the data on their server.

 You will receive all notifications about the survey from the CFPB, via the email address

of:  cfpb_finex@cfpb.gov beginning on August 30, 2022. The survey will close on 

September 30, 2022. 

 It is also important that the person who receives the survey not forward it as this could 

disrupt our research methodology by having someone on our list receive multiple surveys.

 All responses to the survey will remain anonymous.  

CFPB is committed to providing financial educators and their clients useful, timely research, 

webinars, tools, publications, and other resources. Your feedback is a critical element to our 

ability to do this.  We look forward to your participation in the upcoming survey.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at CFPB_FinEx@cfpb.gov.

Sincerely,

Heather Brown, CFPB FinEx Program Manager


